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ANZAC DAY SERVICE 
MARCH 2024 

 
Dear Parent 
 
Students from Batlow Technology School have been invited to participate in the Batlow ANZAC Day 
Service on Thursday 25 April 2024. 
 
Due to Snowy Valleys Council wanting to charge the Batlow RSL Sub Branch for road closures for the 
ANZAC Day March, it has been decided to only hold an ANZAC Day Service at the Cenotaph in 
Memorial Park Batlow. 
 
Students wishing to attend are to meet Mr Piper at the cenotaph at 10.15 am to assemble as a school 
group. The attending students are required to wear full school uniform. 
 
All students attending will be under the supervision of their parent/carer before and after the service. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Wainwright 
Principal 
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